TCEQ Public Notices

It is the City of Crockett’'s obligation and desire to ensure that all drinking water is safe and in
compliance with TCEQ regulations. The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality(TCEQ)

requires that certain violations be reported to our customers. We have provided the most
recent TCEQ Public Notice below:
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